Little Angels Catholic Pre-School Room 5 May/June 2024

*‘MAY/JUNE

HOWI IS IT THE END OF THE SCHOOL YEAR ALREADY?

What a wonderful school year it has been!

Please let me first start by thanking each and every one of our
Room 5 families for sharing your beautiful Little Angels with us
this year! It has truly been a privilege to see them grow so very
much academically, socially, and physically this school year! I'm
very proud of each one of them for various aspects that they have
grown in and it has been my complete pleasure to be a part of that
for them!

I wish you all a beautiful, happy, relaxing, and safe summer. You will
all be in my prayers that your days are filled with many new

memories and lots of laughs spent with your families!

Teacher: Mrs. Berrouard Email: KBerrouard@sbsenfield.org Office: 860-745-6135
Paraprofessional: Mrs. Herrick LWallburg@sbsenfield.org
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